
 
 
 
 
 
        Indian Public High School, RAK 

 
 

 
CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/gen                            January 09, 2016 
  Dear Parents,  
We welcome students after the winter vacation to school. The school reopens on Sunday 10th January 2016 and the school buses will ply as usual to pick the students. It is advised that students should reach the pickup point at the given time. We seek cooperation of all in this regards. 
 
Thanks            Principal  
 
 
 
 


